
 

 

Monday 6th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 4 Barnet School Music Festival Reminder 

 

As you are aware, Year 4 have been selected to participate in the Barnet School Music Festival on 

Thursday 16th June at the Finchley Arts depot. I just wanted to send this letter to remind you about 

some key information regarding the trip.  

1. Children will need 2 packed lunches – One will be eaten at school as an early lunch before 

the children leave at 12 o’clock. The second packed lunch will be eaten between the 

rehearsal and the evening performance (Please remember that we are a nut free school). 

 

2. The children will arrive at the arts depot at 12.45 and will have time to rehearse with the 

other primary schools as well as their own individual piece.  

 

3. The doors for the evening performance open at 6.30pm with the performance starting at 

7pm.  

 

4. The performance is due to finish at 8.30pm. 

 

5. If you have requested audience tickets, please ensure that you have paid £10 via parent pay, 

these tickets will be collected and distributed by your child’s class teacher. If you have not 

requested an audience ticket but would like to come and support your child/children, tickets 

are now available from the arts depot box office.  

 

6. All children will be collected from the arts depot at 8.30pm (5 Nether Street, Tally Ho 

Corner, North Finchley, London, N12 0GA). If you have arranged for another parent to collect 

your child, please make sure your child/children’s class teacher knows.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask either myself or your child/children’s class 

teacher.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Burke 

Music Lead 

 


